
SEC Thailand’s public hearing on the proposed amendment to the regulation on the fee for 

undertaking business of licensed derivatives exchange 

SEC Thailand is conducting a public hearing on the proposed amendment to the regulation on  

the fee for undertaking business of licensed derivatives exchange. The proposed fee is to align the fee  

with the cost of supervising derivatives exchange and suitable for the capital market environment.  

The proposed regulation are as follows: 

(1) The proposed fee shall be 0.05 Baht per contract per side for trades executed within the derivatives 

exchange (agricultural derivatives exempted) with a minimum fee of 2,000,000 Baht. 

(2) The regulation shall be effective from the year 2021, and onwards. The proposed fee shall be gradually 

paid in quarterly instalments (paid within 1 month after the end of each quarter). 

For further details of the public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing. Stakeholders and interested 

parties are welcome to submit comments and recommendations via the website, or email: baramee@sec.or.th 

or napaporng@sec.or.th. The public hearing process will end on 5 August 2020. 


